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New Recycle Truck in service 

 
(Kahnawake – 8, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2017) The Waste Management 
Department is pleased to inform the community that the new Recycling 
Collection Truck is now officially in service and collecting from the new 
360 litre recycle bins that each home received.  
 
All residents will continue to  receive curbside pickup services once per 
week as normal. Schedules remain unchanged and will continue as such.  
  
Please have the new recycle bins curbside by 7am with the wheels facing 
towards the house and the lid-opening facing towards the street.  
 
Also, please note to keep containers at the curb throughout the day until 
the recycling has been collected as pickup times may vary. 
 
To view the schedules go to kahnawake.com/wastemanagement or Like 
Us on Facebook at Kahnawake Waste Management for up to date 
information. 
  
The Waste Management Department appreciates your continued 
patience while the transition to the new recycle system unfolds. All 
questions regarding waste management can be directed to Holly 
McComber at (450) 632-5825. 
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